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Touching Lives with Scripture  
 

September 11, 2022 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading: Psalm 18:1-3 

Prayer of Invocation 

Worship in Song 

Sharing of Favorite Scripture Passages, 

Devotional Readings or Testimonies of Praise  

Hymn # 473 “Victory in Jesus” 

Offering 

Children’s Choir “Every Move I Make”* 

Message:  Preparing for Battle 

Hymn # 458 “Gentle Shepherd” 

Benediction 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

*Children’s Church – AFTER this song, children are dismissed 
for Children’s Church downstairs.  Nursery and toddler rooms are 
open throughout worship.  

 

 

This Week… 

Tuesday Morning Prayer 
 

 

Everyone is invited 9:30 a.m. to a time of prayer, in the 
church library. Giving thanks and praying for needs in our 
families, missionaries, our community, nation and worldwide. 

 

Teachers and Helpers Meeting 
Wednesday,  

September 14th at 6:30 
 

This meeting is for everyone helping, teaching or still on the 
fence about helping!  A few more people are needed for this 
outreach.  Can you teach? Be in a classroom and help with little 
ones?  Help with crafts?  Even if you can help only a couple of 
nights a month, be here for the meeting! 
 

Contact Gail Malone (603) 767-3800, Ginny Weeks (603) 781-
8028 or Laura Savard (603)957-1503 if you would like to help 
children grow in their faith on Wednesday evenings. 

 

 

Next Week… 

Next Sunday!   Sunday School! 
Every Sunday 9:30 a.m. Children’s classes downstairs, teens 
in the loft and the adult class is in the Sanctuary! 
 
 

Tom Ward visiting September 18th!   

Tom and Barbara Ward are missionaries 

reaching Muslim’s in London and other areas, 

currently serving with World Venture. (Please 

do not post this on social media or online). 

 

Following the Morning Worship on the 18th we 

will have a lunch, (subs, provided by the 

Missionary Committee!) in the Fellowship Hall.   

Sign up on the bulletin board in foyer TODAY! 

 
 

 

 

Sunday School Fall Kick Off! 

9:30 AM September 25th 

 

Everyone invited to coffee and donuts at 9:30 a.m. then off to 
the classes at 10 am!  New classes starting! 

 

 

Lydia’s House of Hope a faith based, yearlong, 
residential program for woman in need, is looking for people 
in the community who would be willing to donate some of 
their time, to come in to do a program and/or run a series of 
workshops for the young women who live there. Most classes 
run on Mondays and Wednesdays and some Saturdays. 
 

Some of the topics they would classes on are: 
 

• Holiday baking or crafts              • crafting (all types) 
• nutrition, grocery shopping, couponing, etc. 
• Academics (math, science, writing, etc.) 
• basic financial literacy (how to best use limited funds, 
money organization, very basic financial skills) 
• basic parenting skills (feeding, attachment, nurturing, 
behavior management etc.) 
• self-care ( hygiene, sleep habits, healthy habits, creating 
boundaries, fostering will-power, etc.) 
• Life skills (car maintenance, general house upkeep, 
emergency plumbing etc..) 
 
Contact Jenny Jones, Program Coordinator  603-692-3100 
Lydia’s House of Hope, 21 Grand Street, Somersworth, NH 

 



 

 
 

Bird Feeders at Rochester Manor! 
 

Donations of birdseed and feeders are always welcome and 
may be left in library.  If you would like to help with refilling 
the feeders, please contact Amanda Weeden. 
 

 

Operation Christmas Child 
 

Start collecting items now!  Sales throughout 
the year are a great way to pick up items to add 
to boxes later.  You may assemble your own box 
or donate items and we will assemble!   
 

Include in boxes: toys, personal toiletry items 
(toothbrushes, combs, wash cloths) crafts 
supplies, kits, crayons, pencils, paper, socks and 
such.  Add a “Wow” item! Something like a doll, 
beading kit, ball, backpack or other spectacular 
item. (No war toys, candy, liquids or 
toothpaste.) 
 

The message of Salvation in the child’s own 
language will be added. Boxes are delivered throughout the 
world to children in need. In many areas a weekly Bible study 
is then offered.  Shoe boxes will be collected the beginning of 
November.   

 

For stories of how shoe boxes have impacted the lives of the 
children or for more information please visit Samaritan’s 
Purse. There are videos and stories of how just a few gifts in a 
box were used in reaching a child for Christ. Brochures and 
idea sheets are in the foyer.  
 

There is a collection box in the foyer if you would like to 
donate loose items.  Found a great deal on washcloths, 
notebook, toy or crayons? Buy 20!   

 

 

Custodian Keys…. Have you seen them? 

 
 

 

Keepers of TRUE Faith 
Starting September 28th! 

 

Children from Pre-K through 6th grade are 
welcome to join in the fun 6:30 – 8 PM 

Wednesday evenings!  Games, friends, Bible 
lessons and crafts!  Part of each evening is in 

small groups, part in the Fellowship Hall  
playing games, music, relays and more!  

 

The first part of the year will be focusing on the 
Fruit of the Spirit: “But the fruit of the Spirit is love, 

joy, peace, patience, kindness, goodness, 
gentleness and self-control.  Against such things 

there is no law”   Galatians 5:22-23 

 

Keepers meet each Wednesday evening 
throughout the school year at  
True Memorial Baptist Church, 
 21 Ten Rod Road in Rochester.  

 Registration is $15 per child,   
max. of $30 per family.  Sign up today!   

Online- truememorial.org   
go the calendar and click  

on September 28th! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

PO Box 1001, 21 Ten Rod Road,  

Rochester, NH 03866-1001 

truememorial.org  (603) 332-3131 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


